SONY.

Broadcast and
Professional Company

DATE: APRIL 1, 2000 00-0057

TO: GENERAL AUDIO RESELLERS
GENERAL RESELLERS

FROM: BOB TAMBURRI

SUBJECT: DISCONTINUATION: MDS-B6P

Effective immediately, the following model will be discontinued:

Product Name Remaining Inventory (as of 3/14) | Replacement Model*
MDS-B6P 5 “A” Stock, 6 “B” Stock MDS-B5, MDS-E11

*The MDS-BS5 is a full-featured replacement for the MDS-B6P (with recording and duplication
capability). The MDS-E11 is a more basic industrial model, but with PC control access to
various functions. Proper model selection should be based on application.

If you have any questions, please contact your local Regional Audio Manager.

Good Selling,

ot Tomdins

Bob Tamburri
Product Manager, Pro Audio
Broadcast and Professional Company

Sony Electronics Inc  One Sony Drive. Park Ridge NJ 07656-8003



